THE GRANGE SCHOOL

AVENTRY, HORTHAMPTOMNSHIRE

Friday 3rd February 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,

After February half term there will be a few changes to EYFS; we will discuss these with the children
over the next week and ensure the transition is smooth.

Nursery children will be moving back into their own area, which will involve a move to the larger
classroom. Nursery parents will move drop off and collection points to the side door where Reception
currently is. They will be taught by Mr Oates, Mrs Hopkins and Mrs Winterbourn and will continue to have
access to outdoor provision throughout their mornings with us.

Reception will continue to work as one unit, however they will be coming in different doors to speed up
the process of arrival and home time. If your child is in Mrs Harris’s phonics group they will enter through
the fire exit door near to where the bike stands are. If your child is in Mrs Withey / Mrs Sanders phonics
group they will enter through the first door where Nursery are currently. Your child knows which group
they are in but if you're unsure, please ask a member of staff. If you need to contact a member of staff
for any reason please use this adult as first port of call.

All EYFS children will continue to share the outside area, however Nursery and Reception will now be
separate within indoor provision.

Thank you for your ongoing support,
Kind regards,

Vicki & Louise

Vicki Masters (Head Teacher) and Louise Harris (EYFS Lead)



